
Email Initial Contact for Piping Plover Shorebird Communication Needs Survey

OMB Control Number 1090-0011
Expires:  August 31, 2018

Dear Piping Plover Conservation Colleague, 

The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service is asking for your help to improve our customer service for staff and 

partners collaborating to conserve the Atlantic Coast piping plover breeding population. 

Your feedback in this 15-minute voluntary survey will guide our planning process. Your input will ensure 

we provide meaningful communications guidance and strategies for your work.  At the upcoming piping 

plover workshop in January, we will give you an overview of our communications planning process and 

invite you to work with us. 

If you’re willing to take this survey, we ask you to fill it out by (2 weeks from date sent).  Please feel free 

to direct questions to Meagan Racey, 413-253-8558.

Survey link: (insert URL). Directions are provided in each question. Once you complete the survey, the 

information will be automatically anonymously submitted to Meagan. 

We look forward to receiving your feedback.

Reminder Email for Piping Plover Shorebird Communication Needs Survey\

OMB Control Number 1090-0011
Expires:  August 31, 2018

Dear Piping Plover Conservation Colleague, 

This is a reminder that we are seeking your feedback to inform our communications planning effort. 

Please see the original email below if you are interested in filling out the survey or contacting Meagan 

for more information. 

---- forwarded message ----

Dear Piping Plover Conservation Colleague, 

The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service is asking for your help to improve our customer service for staff and 

partners collaborating to conserve the Atlantic Coast piping plover breeding population. 

Your feedback in this 15-minute optional survey will guide our planning process. Your input will ensure 

we provide meaningful communications guidance and strategies for your work.  At the upcoming piping 

plover workshop in January, we will give you an overview of our communications planning process and 

invite you to work with us. 



If you’re willing to take this survey, we ask you to fill it out by (2 weeks from date sent). Please feel free 

to direct questions to Meagan Racey, 413-253-8558.

Survey link: (insert URL). Directions are provided in each question. Once you complete the survey, the 

information will be automatically anonymously submitted to Meagan. 

We look forward to receiving your feedback.


